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Utility investigations on Shilshole Avenue Northwest
January 23 and 24;

Crews begin removing shoring at north project site January 25

Investigaciones de utilidad en Shilshole Avenue Northwest el 23 y 24 de enero;
Comenzardn a remover secciones de acero apuntalar desde el sitio del norte el 25 de enero

Crews will be digging small holes on the north and south sides of Shilshole Avenue Northwest to locate
existing underground utilities. Work will occur on Wednesday and Thursday, January 23 and 24. Flaggers will
be onsite to direct traffic through the construction area. The work is necessary to maintain utility services in
the area during the relining of the 75-year old existing Ballard Siphon, which starts later this year.

Crews continue to build the structure on the north site that will connect the existing sewer pipes to the
new siphon pipeline. Beginning Friday, January 25, crews will begin removing shoring from the project area.
This work may be noisy and near neighbors may experience some vibration.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING UTILITY
WORK:

» Flaggers on site to ease congestion
« Increased noise near the work area

from the potholing equipment

o Work will occur from 7:00 a.m.
until 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday and
Thursday, January 23 and 24

» The road will be restored according
the City of Seattle standards

WHAT TO EXPECT AT THE NORTH
SITE: Utility investigation work will occur on the north and south sides of Shilshole

) ) . . Avenue Northwest directly south of the project area
« Possible noise and vibration

January 25 through January 31
« High levels of activity involving crews,
cranes, excavation equipment and trucks

« Increased truck traffic on and around
Shilshole Avenue Northwest

« Shilshole Avenue Northwest sidewalk
remains closed in front of the project site

Alternate formats available: call 206-1280 or TTY Relay: 711



